
09 October 2015

Mati
Choirmon for Public ondActive Tronsport

Dr Richard Bean
GPO Box 21 04
BRISBANE QLD 4001

Dear Dr Bean,

. .

I refer to representations made on your behalf by Councillor Vicki Howard, Councillor for Central
Ward about lighting of the shared pathway behind Brisbane Girls Grammar School, Spring Hill.

Brisbane City Council received the petition dated 29 September 2015. As you are aware, your
petition has been forwarded to Council's Brisbane Infrastructure Division for investigation and is
being dealt with.

You'll be advised of Council's decision as soon as it is final ised.

Yours sincerely

irk

,.

Councillor Peter Matic
Chairman

Public and Active Transport Committee
Councillor for Toowong Ward
CO26317-2015

Cc: Cr Vicki Howard

Tel > 0734034301 0734034382

Mail > Level6 Brisbane Square
266 George Street, Brisbane QLD 4000

Email > peter. matic brisbane. qld. gov au
Website > WWW. petermatic. coin au
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